
Submitter: Leola Wenning 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4133 

I STRONGLY oppose HB4133!!! 

 

This will allow many opportunities for FRAUD!!!! Our elections need to be protected 

from fraud. Our voter rolls are already dirty and full of deceased, moved and not even 

citizens of this country.  The last 4 digits of social security numbers are used 

EVERYWHERE and easily exploited.  

 

No no no no no no no no no!!!! 


